
From: laura heath
Sent: 12 July 2019 13:49
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Cc: Andrea Long
Subject: Egton Manor Planning
 
Dear Ailsa,
 
I've found it quite hard to do the Mains Drainage assessment form, so Wilf Nobles and
Richard Melbourne from the Environment Agency have helped and it is finally completed.
I'm going to scan over to you now and send a hard copy in the post.
 
Can you confirm you now have everything you need?
 
Best wishes
 
Laura
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Further Details For FDA form  (Laura Heath, YO21 1UY) 
 
Feasibility: 
 
There is a one metre fall from our system to the sewer, but this is 255 metres 
away that would give a gradient of 1 in 300 where the minimum gradient 
required would be 1 in 100. 
There is the possibility of putting a pumping station, but the cost is £25,000, 
which we would like to avoid if at all feasible. 
 

1. No EA permit required in its current use.  A bespoke water quality permit 
– domestic, would be needed if project was to go ahead. 
 
5.  Drainage field design:  Septic tank already in location 
 

6. Septic tank already in location 
 
10.  Expected Flow – have calculated this as maximum possible flow (so 25 
events are all large at 120 people, all drinking) 
 
 
Background to drainage: 
 
Egton Manor was completed in 1914 and had approximately 40 bedrooms with 
multiple bathrooms.  The house was used for large social functions.  The 
outbuildings accommodated the laundry, the stables, staff living quarters, and 
garages. 
In 1979 two thirds of the house were demolished, leaving a far smaller footprint, 
but same septic tank system. 
I have looked through the files and can see no previous issues with the system.  
In our five years we have had no issue with it. 
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